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 Friday 1st April, 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of the children in year 5, 
 
We are excited to announce an exciting and adventurous trip that we have planned for our year 5 children.  
 
The trip will consist of a one-day adventure at Go Ape (Leeds Castle) which will include a high ropes challenge on 
their Adventure+ course, as well as a collection of physical and mental challenges on the ground. We are 
exploring the topic of survival and would like children to think about primal fears and what it might take to traverse 
the outdoors. We'd like them to confront fears and get hands-on experience in nature. 
 
The trip will be on Tuesday 24th May 2022 and the coaches will depart at 9am and will return at approximately 
2.45pm, therefore children can be dropped off and collected from school as normal. Children will be required to 
bring a packed lunch for this trip. 
 
All children must be dressed appropriately to participate. They must wear clothing suitable for the weather 
conditions and which they do not mind getting damaged.  
 

● No open toed shoes allowed, trainers or ankle supporting boots are suggested.  
● Long hair must be tied back. 
● Waists must be covered 
● Piercings removed or taped over for comfort. 

 
Go Ape and Repton Manor Primary School will not be responsible for any damage to or loss of clothing or other 
personal items of persons resulting from participation in the Activities. 
 
The required payment for the trip is £32.84. This price includes the Adventure+ course, challenges, safety 
equipment and coach travel. Payment will need to be made on Scopay by Friday 22nd April 2022. If you 
anticipate having any difficulty with these payments, please contact the school office who will be happy to discuss 
alternative payment plans with you. 
 
Please complete the consent form and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 22nd April also. 
 
We can’t wait to take the children on this amazing adventure. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 5 Team. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Lunch choices - please tick the appropriate option. 
 
 
_______ I will be providing my child with a packed lunch on the day. 
 
_______   My child is in receipt of free school meals and will require a school packed lunch. 
 
(Please circle the sandwich option) Ham  Cheese   Jam  Marmite 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
We will also require a few additional adults to support this trip. Please record your name and contact number 
below if you feel able to support. We will not be able to take every parent who volunteers. 
 
Name: _________________________________ Contact number: ____________________________ 
 
 
Signed: __________________________________________ 

 


